
 

 

 

2nd April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 11 Ghyll Head Residential Weekend 9-11th May 2025 

Your son / daughter has been specially selected to go on a school trip to the outdoor 

recreational centre Ghyll Head. The cost of this trip is £210 per person, which will be fully 
funded by the school. Your son / daughter has been selected for this trip as we believe the 

weekend away will provide the extra bit of support they need to achieve their potential in 

both Maths and English. Additionally, allowing the pupils the opportunity to create lasting 

memories of their time here at TEMA with their friends.  

The trip takes place from Friday 9th May to Sunday 11th May. They will leave school at 1pm 

and arrive back at 17:00 on the Sunday. All meals are provided for the pupils throughout the 

trip. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to be involved in and we trust that you will 

support us in ensuring they participate in the event. As a matter of school procedure on 

external events, can we ask that you complete the parental consent form that has been sent 

home with your son/daughter and return it to Mr Mountain by no later than Wednesday 23rd 

April 2025. 

If you would like any further details, please do not hesitate in contacting me. I will send 

further detailed information out once the consent forms have been returned. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

I Mountain 

 

Ian Mountain 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


